
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: KWR/KB          2nd July, 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Centre Assessed Grades for Year 10 Vocational Subjects (individual units)  
and GCSE Statistics 

 
Due to the pandemic some exam boards have asked schools to provide them with the results of individual 
units or components that students would have completed during the Summer term.  For Pearson Edexcel 
Courses, students are allowed one optional resubmission within a given time frame, to try and improve 
their grade in September - this will be discussed with each student individually in the new academic year. 
Please find below a list of qualifications that we are submitting centre assessed grades to the exam 
boards for: 
 

Year 10 Centre Assessed Grades Submitted to Exam Boards 

Subject Unit/Component claimed 

Pearson Edexcel  Health and Social Care COMPONENT 1 – Human Lifespan Development 

Pearson Edexcel Creative Media COMPONENT 1 – Exploring Media Products 

COMPONENT 3  - Responding to a brief 

Pearson Edexcel Enterprise COMPONENT 1 – Exploring Enterprises  

Pearson Edexcel Performing Arts Drama COMPONENT 1 – Exploring Performing Arts 

Pearson Edexcel Performing Arts Dance COMPONENT 2 – Developing Skills and Techniques in 
Performing Arts 

WJEC – Engineering UNIT 3: Solving Engineering Problems 

WJEC – Hospitality and Catering UNIT 1 – The Hospitality and Catering Industry 

RSL Music 204TA – Instrumental Study 

AQA GCSE Statistics Full Award 

 
Currently OCR (Sports Science) have not requested any Year 10 centre assessment grades for work 
due to be completed by the end of the year.  We have been assured that students will not be 
disadvantaged by this and they will also not be required to complete any additional work in Year 11 that 
was missed due to the Covid-19 pandemic.     
 
For GCSE Statistics, submitted marks will be the student’s overall grade as they have completed the 
course.  Students may have the opportunity to resit this exam during the 2020-2021 academic year and 
further details will follow as we receive updates from the Department for Education. 
Centre Assessed Grades, for the individual units, have been submitted and are now with the exam 
boards for standardisation. The results of these assessments (it is important to note that this is not their 
final grade for the qualification, it is their mark for the assessed unit) will be available to students in 
early September. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me using the details above. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr K Wright  
Assistant Headteacher  


